
 

Abigail Phillips 

National Assembly for Wales, 

Cardiff Bay, 

Cardiff 

 

14.11.2011 

 

Dear Sister, 

 

Yesterday, on Remembrance Sunday, we devoted attention in our services to the 

‘kind invitation’ that was extended to readers of Y Tyst by Robin Gwyndaf, Vice 

President of the Fellowship of Reconciliation in Wales, to support the establishment 

of a WALES PEACE INSTITUTE to promote justice and human rights, freedom and 

peace. 

 

An opportunity arose to share copies of this ‘kind invitation’ in three Welsh 

churches. I am confident that members of those churches will capitalise on the 

opportunity to display their trenchant support, as do I in writing this note. 

 

I would be grateful if you could pass my message on to the Petitions Committee. 

 

Best regards, 

Ieuan Davies 

(Former Minister of the Tabernacle and Bethania, Morriston)  
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